COMMUNICATION - C64

ITEM1

Special Committee of the Whole
July 8, 2020

From: Peter Costantino N

Sent: Sunday, July 5, 2020 2:15 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Peter Costantino |||

Subject: [External] Deputation for July 8th -Special Committee for the Whole Meeting - Independent
reviews - ICBL

Dear Mayor and City Council:

We need you to support the residents of Vaughan concerning the ICBL. Itis very
important to have independent reviews by experts on the studies conducted that are
not influenced by the developers to ensure a thorough and unbiased outcome of the
review. Consequently, it is extremely necessary that the residents of Vaughan have
input into who conducts these studies to ensure that all the necessary information be
adequately and fairly reviewed and communicated as we, the taxpayers, pay for this
as well as pay for the salaries of Mayor and City Council. As many other independent
initiatives and reviews for other developments have been approved costing much
more than what was initially estimated, it is not justified that in this situation, the
adequate review process not be implemented based on the cost of an

independent review.

As a constituent of Vaughan, we have the right to request a fair and impartial review
and it is important that the necessary time and resources be taken in conducting the
review. It is necessary not to rush and make decisions in haste but to take the time to
conduct the proper independent review and make the best decision based on the this
review and the outcome of the BOTGC. The residents of Vaughan deserve this and
as elected officials who are responsible for the residents, you should ensure that
these needs are met!

Cordially,
Peter and Ann Costantino



